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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Don Riddell <don.commutercomforts@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 11, 2018 1:01 PM
To: Ellen Fairleigh; Peter Corelis; Christopher Wren; Lisa.commutercomforts; carol commutercomforts
Subject: Commuter Comforts Drive Thru

 
Hello Ellen, Peter & Chris, 
 
After much consideration and many months of diligent efforts to open a second Commuter Comforts location in the old Key Bank 
building, we have come to the conclusion that we can no longer move ahead with the project.  We would like to make an official 
request to withdraw our Site Plan Review and also our Tenant Improvement permit application. 
  
While we truly hoped to offer this second location to our customers and the Bainbridge community, we are not able to do so and 
will be focusing our efforts on how we can best serve our customers at our Bainbridge Terminal location. 
  
We do truly appreciate the help from all of you throughout the Site Plan Review and TI permit application process.   
  
Thanks so much for your efforts on behalf of Commuter Comforts. 
 
Don Riddell 
Owner 
COMMUTER COMFORTS 
Bainbridge Island Ferry Terminal 
Direct  206.446.9898 
Office 206.842.8008 
www.commutercomfortsbainbridgeisland.com 
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